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College of Health, Medicine and Wellbeing         
School of Biomedical Sciences & Pharmacy  

 

 
    

12th February 2024 
 
To Dr Nataliya FINIUK 
Institute of cell Biology, National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine, Lviv, Ukraine 
 
 
Dear Dr FINIUK, 
 
This is to confirm our invitation to visit the Cancer Neuroscience Laboratory at the University 
of Newcastle Australia from 03/03/2024 to 15/05/2024. 
 
As agreed, during this period you will be supported by the Ukraine-Australia Research Fund 
of the Australian National Academy of Sciences. Your travel, accommodation and living 
expenses will be covered by this fund. 
 
During your stay with us, you will be working on the development of more effective drugs for 
the treatment of glioblastoma. You will also participate in various research seminars and you 
will make a presentation of your research projects. 
 
We hope that your visit will foster more collaborative projects between our Institution and 
the Institute of Cell Biology, National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine, Lviv.  
 
I look forward to your visit. 
 
With best regards 

 
Hubert HONDERMARCK, PhD 
Professor of Biochemistry 
Head of the Cancer Neuroscience Laboratory 

School of Biomedical Sciences and Pharmacy, Hunter Medical Research Institute (HMRI) 
College of Health, Medicine, and Wellbeing.  
University of Newcastle, Callaghan, NSW 2308, Australia. 

T: +61 2492 18830. E:hubert.hondermarck@newcastle.edu.au 
 W: http://www.newcastle.edu.au/profile/hubert-hondermarck  

mailto:hubert.hondermarck@newcastle.edu.au
http://www.newcastle.edu.au/profile/hubert-hondermarck


 

 

31 July 2023 
 
 
 
Dr Nataliya Finiuk 
Institute of Cell Biology, National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine (Lviv) 
Drahomanov Street 14/16 
Lviv Oblast 79005 Ukraine 
 
 
 
via email: nataliyafiniuk@gmail.com 
copied in: hubert.hondermarck@newcastle.edu.au 
 
 
 
Dear Dr Finiuk, 

 
Re. Letter of invitation – Ukraine-Australia Research Fund 

 

On behalf of the Australian Academy of Science I am delighted to invite you to Australia to participate in a 
short-term visit as part of the Ukraine-Australia Research Fund, hosted by Prof Hubert Hondermarck from 
The University of Newcastle for a period of 12 weeks.  

Your international airfare, accommodation, and visa and medical insurance are covered by a grant-in-aid 
provided by the Academy to The University of Newcastle. To assist with the cost of your local transportation, 
meals, and incidentals, you will receive a daily per diem paid to you by your host institution.  

The Australian Academy of Science is pleased to support you to advance your research and to foster long-
term collaborations with your Australian colleagues.  

Please contact grants@science.org.au if you require any further information or support. 

We wish you all the best during your short-term visit to Australia and look forward to your visit.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Nancy Pritchard 
Director International Programs and National Committees for Science 
Australian Academy of Science 
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